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It has been my great honor and privilege to serve the members of Region II for the past three 
terms. Although am not running for re-election I will remain involved in the organization. 
 
The past three or four months have been extremely hectic as committee chair for bylaws and 
the Strategic Plan. I want to thank my committee members Joanna Henshaw, Cecilia 
Essenmacher and Joanne Blum, I also want to thank Bernie Rekowski who always makes us look 
good. 
 
As chair of the Anniversay book, my committee has begun its work designing our 28 anniversary 
logo and gathering information for the book. 
 
I have also worked many hours with the incorporation committee. 
 


